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OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR OF PANCHAYAT & MUNICIPAL ELECTIONS 
 

 (DEPUTY COMMISSIONER, SOUTH ANDAMAN) 
* * * 

 

 

          Port Blair, dated the 11th February 2022 

 
ADVISORY 

 
 A lots of queries and applications for permission of flags and stickers to be 

mounted on vehicle has been received by the Office of the Director Panchayat and 
Municipal Election, Port Blair.  
 

 The issue has been examined and it was decided that each candidate shall 
inform to the concerned Returning Officer about the vehicle with registration details 
to be used by him/her for election purpose. A copy of such information shall 

necessarily be displayed in the windshield of the vehicle. 
 

 Each vehicle may have one flag of smaller size and stickers so placed that it 
shall not hamper the movement of the traffic in general and that vehicle in special. 
 

 All Returning Officers are hereby directed to follow the advisory and to 
disseminate the advisory among the candidates. 

 
 
 

(SUNEEL ANCHIPAKA, IAS) 
Director 

Panchayat and Municipal Elections 


